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Motorcycle National Field Service

November 24, 2015

SERVICE BULLETIN - GL1800 #23: Parts Available on Open Order

Dear Honda Powersports Dealer:

Effective immediately the secondary master cylinder (SMC) kits for this recall are available on open order.

As indicated in S/B GL1800 #23 and other communications about this recall, it is absolutely critical that

only Pro Honda DOT 4 Brake Fluid be used during the repair procedure. To help ensure an adequate

supply of brake fluid is available for recall repairs, an additional allocation of Pro Honda Dot 4 Brake Fluid
will be shipped to dealers. The allocation is based on your dealership’s previously submitted GL1800

SMC recall warranty claims.

The brake fluid allocation will be shipped freight pre-paid in two shipments; the second larger shipment

also includes 90-days delayed billing from the time of shipment.

Going forward, when your allocation of Pro Honda DOT 4 brake fluid is depleted, please order additional

brake fluid (P/N 08203-0004) using normal parts ordering procedures.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

Bradley Little

Manager, National Field Service

Motorcycle Division

Bulletin Number: 15-0318

Sent on 11 24 2015 Expires on 12 04 2015
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